
Hello,
 
This coming July, I would like to attend Frog Street’s Annual SPLASH 
Conference, held at the Gaylord Texan from July 11 – July 13, 2024. 
This annual conference is designed for all early childhood education 
professionals to network, collaborate, and get recharged for the upcoming 
school year. Keynote Speakers from all over the country will be bringing 
fresh perspectives and breakthrough ideas that I can bring back and 
implement immediately. I believe attending this event will allow me to 
grow as a professional, develop my skill set, gain new perspectives, and 
explore my professional interests. 

The hotel is approximately $225 per night and the registration is $799, 
which also includes access to over 50 educational sessions, four keynotes, 
opening night kickoff concert, a ticket to attend the Friday night 
celebration dinner, morning pastries and coffee, boxed lunch, tote bag, 
and t-shirt.
 
To ensure this investment and experience benefits the entire team, I 
am willing to give a brief presentation after attending to share what I 
have learned. I can also create an action plan that incorporates the tools, 
resources, and strategies I discover so that we can start using them right 
away. 

To learn more about SPLASH, you can visit frogstreet.com/splash.

I appreciate you taking time to review this request and look forward to 
speaking with you about this opportunity. Please feel free to reach out to 
me with any questions or concerns. 

 Thank you!
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